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Mill Creek Trestle Bridge and Culvert Replacement 
 

 
The City of Edmonton is replacing the Mill Creek Trestle Bridge and culvert on 76 Avenue between 95 Street 
and 89 Street. Tree removals will begin mid-October 2025. Following the tree removal, construction is 
anticipated to start at the end of October or early November.  

Tree Removals 

To help achieve the proposed scope of work, an area of trees within the construction area is necessary. 
(Please see a map on the other side of this notice). The City will cover the cost associated with these tree 
removals. Before any tree removals, a City of Edmonton Urban Forester will assess the tree impacts within 
the identified area. Every effort will be made to minimize impacts on trees while still achieving the project's 
objectives. A search for the presence of wildlife will be completed by a qualified professional prior to tree 
removals beginning. The area will be landscaped and renaturalized after construction is completed. 
 
The tree removals are scheduled to begin on October 14 and are expected to take about two weeks.  
 
As part of this removal process, the City will implement a wood reclamation program to divert timber 
products from landfills. Reclaimed wood may be used to manufacture various products, including picnic 
tables for play spaces, benches, park signage and shelving. This initiative diverts logs from landfills, thereby 
reducing disposal costs and carbon emissions. 

Access 

During the tree removal process, the westbound lane will be closed for about three days. Pedestrians will 
detour from the sidewalk to the trestle bridge path. The eastbound lane will be closed for approximately 10 
days for removals on the south side of 76 Avenue. The eastbound closure will not impact pedestrians. Flaggers 
will be on site to direct traffic during this construction. 

Pre-construction event: 

To share information about the project, including tree removals, the construction schedule, the road closure and 
detour options for the trail system and the road, the City of Edmonton is hosting a pre-construction event.  
 
Please join the project team for an in-person event: 
 
Date: Saturday, September 27 
Time: 11 a.m. to 3 p.m. (drop in) 
Location: Ritchie Community League Hall (7727 - 98 Street) 



 

Construction timeline: 

The construction timeline is being confirmed, but it is scheduled to begin in the fall of 2025. Information, 
including dates and scope of work, will be available on the project web page 
(edmonton.ca/MillCreekTrestleBridge) in mid-October.  

For more information, please contact 

David Scheelar, P.Eng 
Engineering Program Manager, City of Edmonton 
david.scheelar@edmonton.ca 
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